

MEMBERS MEETING!

Hello to all of you who support our non-profit work!

Autumn is approaching and with it also this year's rent negotiations

Ahead of 2024 rent levels!

We would therefore like to meet you and listen to your thoughts and ideas regarding the rent level in 2024.

We have booked the living room at ABF on september 26 between 18.00 and 20.00.





We offer pizza, carbonated alternative plain water and coffee with snacks.

We would like you to announce your presence so that we can order a reasonable number of Pizzas.

You can register your presence at Bo Fremén, where you can also say if you have any food allergies or prefer vegetarian pizza. Register with Bosse on 072-503 13 09 or via email bofremen@live.se.

The deadline for registration is Friday, september 24.

Wellcome greetings



Bo Fremén

Chairman



